

Department of Urban Development Joseph E. Gray, Jr. Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

February 25, 1998

D & D Properties Limited PO Box 407 Yarmouth ME 04096

RE:

523 Washington Ave

CBL: 429- - C-001-001-01

DU:

6

Dear Sir/Madam:

A re-inspection at the above noted property was made on February 10, 1998.

This is to certify that you have complied with our request to correct the violation(s) of the Municipal Code relating to housing conditions noted on our letter dated February 18, 1997.

Thank you for your cooperation and your efforts to help us maintain decent, safe and sanitary housing for all Portland residents.

In order to aid in the preservation of Portland's existing housing inventory, it shall be the policy of this department to inspect each residential building at least once every three years.

Sincerely,

Merle Leary

Code Enforcement Officer

Tammy Munson

Code Enfc. Offr./Field Supervisor